
 
 

 
 
 
 

Subaru Makes Donation to Support Those Affected by the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 
 
 
 
Tokyo, January 11, 2024 – Subaru Corporation extends its deepest condolences to those affected by the 
2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake, which struck the Noto Peninsula in Ishikawa Prefecture, Japan on 
January 1, 2024. 
 
Subaru will donate 10 million yen to the Japanese Red Cross Society (JRCS) to support the victims of the 
earthquake. 
In addition, the company will match employee donations to the JRCS to further support those affected by 
the disaster. 
 
 
Subaru sincerely wishes for the speedy recovery and restoration of the affected communities. 
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